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20th June 2025 

Coming up: 

Mon 23rd June     P7 showcase and prizegiving (P7 families welcome, 1.45pm) 

Tue 24th June     P7 trip 

Wed 25th June     Last Day of Term and School Session 

Guard of Honour for P7 at 2.45pm. (P7 families welcome to stand outside 

the P7 classroom to watch them leave their classroom for the last time. 

You can then gather at the stone Cairn, opposite the front door, to see the 

P7s lay their stone on the leaver’s Cairn.) 

Wed 20th August   School reopens for pupils at 9am (Breakfast club at 8am for P1-7, no         

booking needed, £2 per day on ParentPay) 

Mon 1st – Wed 3rd Sept   P7 Residential 

Wed 10th Sept   Open Classroom at 3.35pm, meet the teacher(P1-7) 

  

Current P5 families – School Meals – Important information 

Please note that school meals are no longer universally free in P6 and P7 and will therefore be charged when you 

order in ParentPay from August 2025. If you are eligible for Free School Meals and or clothing grants these can be 

applied for on the SBC website.  Free school meals and help with schoolwear | Scottish Borders Council 

This is the last bulletin of the school year. With 3 school days to go, the year has felt to fly by! It has been 

a year full of learning, laughter and love.  

I would like to thank all our families for your continued support, it means a lot me and to the staff team.  

I would like to give a big SHOUT OUT to the staff, every single one of them works above and beyond for 

the benefit of the children in our care. I am very fortunate to lead such a dedicated team that focus on 

supporting our children to be the best they can be. We wish the staff who are leaving all the best for 

whatever their next chapter is. Good luck to Mrs Elliot (ELC), Miss Provan (CT), Mrs Fleming (admin), Ms 

McLear (SfL), Mr Csatho (ANA) and Mrs Mulvie (ANA). 

As the year comes to an end, we wish our P7s every success for the future as they move on to Kelso High 

School.  

We look forward to welcoming new children in August to ELC, P1 and a few older children who are 

moving into the area. 

We wish all families a relaxing and fun filled summer holiday. 

Karen Dixon, Headteacher 

https://www.scotborders.gov.uk/clothing-meals-transport/free-school-meals-help-schoolwear
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Thanks for supporting 

our plant sale this 

week. We now have 

some seed money for 

next year’s growing 

projects! 

 

  

 

 

P6 entertained us with their 
musical talents this week. 
They have been learning to 
play the ukelele with Jon 
from the Youth music 
initiative. Both classes were 
super. Well done to all of 
them! 

 

ELC Graduation: What a graduation for ELC children coming to P1 in August! 

Full of Learning, Laughter and Love! They told us about the jobs they would 

like to have in the future. We are going to have doctors, vets, cooks, 

painters, dancers to name a few! They are all stars! Not a dry eye in the 

house. It is such a joy to see how far these children have developed from the 

first time they stepped foot in our nursery! 

A HUGE THANK YOU to our wonderful, nurturing ELC team, you do an 

amazing job. 

 


